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Sales ALERT Bulletin 

Change in Recommended Mating Connector for LPQ200-M Series 

To:   Artesyn Embedded Technologies IM&D Sales Channel 

From:  Jane Carlson  

Subject:  Mating Connector  

Date:  October 9, 2014 

We are making a change in the recommended mating connector for the LPQ200-M 

series power supply.  We are now recommending the Molex 09-50-3031 as it is more 

easily inserted and offers better clearance to the surrounding materials.  The Molex 09-

50-8031 may still be used only if there is sufficient clearance around the fuse tubes 

where damage will not occur.    

The datasheet reflecting this change is available on our website www.Artesyn.com 

http://www.artesyn.com/

